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From: Allan.Garcia@I|gat.tas.gov.au

To: des.jennings@bodc.tas.gov.au; ron@brighton.tas.gov.au; awardlaw@burnie.net; sandra.ayton@centr
alcoast.tas.gov.au;leyles@centralhighlands.tas.gov.au; apaul@ccc.tas.gov.au; executiveassistant@dvc.tas.
gov.au;

pwest@devonport.tas.gov.au;raoul.harper@flinders.tas.gov.au; josieh@georgetown.tas.gov.au; generalm
anager@freycinet.tas.gov.au;pbrooks@gcc.tas.gov.au; swatson@huonvalley.tas.gov.au; gerald@kentish.t
as.gov.au; zbehrendt@kingisland.tas.gov.au;garnold@kingborough.tas.gov.au: geraldm@Ilatrobe.tas.gov.a
u; robert.dobrzynski@launceston.tas.gov.au; greg.preece@mvc.tas.gov.au;council@northmidlands.tas.go
v.au; robert.higgins@sorell.tas.gov.au; tkirkwood@southernmidlands.tas.gov.au;robert.higgins@tasman.t

as.gov.au; jmartin@warwyn.tas.gov.au; blovell@westcoast.tas.gov.au; ian.pearce@wtc.tas.gov.au:barry.e
astherl@bigpond.com; hannah.rubenach@bodc.tas.gov.au; mayor@brighton.tas.gov.au; skons@burnie.n
et;carol.cox@flinders.tas.gov.au; jan.bonde@centralcoast.tas.gov.au; dflint@centralhighlands.tas.gov.au;k
sweeney@circularhead.tas.gov.au; dvcouncil@dvc.tas.gov.au; smartin@devonport.tas.gov.au; mayorjarvis
@dorset.tas.gov.au;roligerz@hotmail.com; lefrogscorner@me.com; stuart.slade@gcc.tas.gov.au: hve@hu
onvalley.tas.gov.au; mayor@kentish.tas.gov.au;greg.barratt@live.com.au; cr.erahambury@bigpond.com;
mikeg@Iatrobe.tas.gov.au; mayor@launceston.tas.gov.au;mail@mvc.tas.gov.au; kim.polley@bigpond.co
m; kerry.vincent@sorell.tas.gov.au; tonybisdee@bigpond.com.au;jan.barwick@tasman.tas.gov.au; rwalsh
@warwyn.tas.gov.au; rgerrity@westcoast.tas.gov.au

Subject: Election for LGAT President

Date: Fri, 1 Aug 2014 01:23:24 +0000

Dear Mayors and General Managers

The question has been raised with me as to the format of the upcoming election for President. The Rules
of the Association require that the procedure for the conduct of the scrutiny shall comply as closely as
practicable with that for the election of Mayors of Councils. The Electoral Commissioner, Julian Type, has
advised that this means that the election is to be conducted on the basis of optional preferential voting
(OPV). Under OPV, voters may choose to mark a preference for one candidate (effectively voting as
though it were a first past the post election), all candidates or any number of candidates in between.

Councils therefore have the opportunity to vote for one candidate, some candidates or all. You will be
aware that nominations opened on Monday and it is expected that a number of candidates will be
contesting the pending vacancy. This information is provided to assist councils with their deliberations on
how they may wish to vote.

Kind regards

Allan Garcia | Chief Executive Officer
Local Government Association of Tasmania
GPO Box 1521 Hobart, Tas, 7001
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